
   

 
 
 

During the month of February, we celebrate Black History Month. To honour this, we 
will have a daily trivia question during announcements. There is a box in the library to fill 
in your answer and at the end of each week there will be a draw for a Tim Horton’s gift 
card. 
 
Monday, February 5 – Today’s question:  
Who was the first Black president of the United States? 
 
 
Attention Mrs. Enwright's Housing & Home Design class. Please come by room 242 
this week to pick up your Design projects.  Any left-over projects at the end of the week 
will be disposed of.  
 
 
Anyone interested in trying out for the senior boys rugby team please come for a brief 
meeting today at the beginning of lunch in the main gym. See Mr. Larmon if you cannot 
attend. (Repeat) 
 
 
A huge congratulations to 7 of our Triton Music & Nantyr students who performed 
with the Huronia Symphony Orchestra. The best musicians from Simcoe County were 
part of the program, and our crew made up a large part of them, and the most from any 
of our SCDSB high schools.  
 
Congratulations to Anna Durov, Parmita Raghnauth, Matthew Gabbidon, Radwa 
Mohamed, Erik de Vries, Spencer Suelzle, and Lauren Cowan. Y'all have come such a 
long way. 
 
A reminder that we have Senior Band rehearsal tonight in preparation of our clinic on 
Wednesday and Provincial Festival next week 
 
 
Attention Grade 12 Graduates! 
We are excited to announce that grade 12 grad photos will take place at the school 
starting on February 20th. Book now to reserve your spot! Visit www.bookmygrad.ca our 
school code is NAN 
 
You can also find more information on the google grad classroom and your email! 
 

If any student is interested in going to Europe in March Break 2025 come and see Mr. 

Froese in room 317 today for information. 
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Spirit Wear! Spirit Wear!  Spirit Wear!  Get yours on Friday and Monday in the main 

hall at lunch!  Cash and Debit are accepted! If you have previously purchased your 

items on school cash online, you can pick up your items then. Get yours now before 

they sell out! 

A reminder that Nantyr Shores Is a scent free environment. Please consider the 

people in the building who have sensitivities and/or allergies to scents. Choose to wear 

scent free alternatives when possible. 


